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PUBLIC NOTICE 

CITY OF POTTERVILLE PLANNING COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO UPDATE MASTER PLAN 

 

Wednesday, July 16, 2025 the City of Potterville Planning Commission, Potterville, Michigan 48876 

initiated an update to the city’s Master Plan. This Notice of Intent to update the plan is being 

distributed as required under the Michigan Planning Enabling Act (PA 33 of 2008). 

 

In accordance with Michigan Planning Enabling Act, when a city is intending to prepare a master 

plan update, it must notify by first class mail or personal delivery the following parties: the planning 

commission or elected body of any local unit of government located within or contiguous to the city; 

the county planning commission; the regional planning commission; any public utility company, 

railroad company, and public transportation agency operating within the local unit of government; 

and any government entity that registers its name to be notified.  

 

You are receiving this notice because the City of Potterville is requesting your cooperation and 

comment during the master plan update process. The following notice has been posted with the City 

Clerk’s Office at Potterville City Hall 319 North Nelson Street. MI 48876. The notice also is being 

posted in on the city’s website www.pottervillemi.org.  

 

If you have questions, or would like more information about the Master Plan update, please contact 

the Brandy Miller, the City of Potterville Planning and Zoning Administrator at 

zoning@pottervillemi.org or (517) 281-5659. 

 

The city intends to send future drafts of the plan for review electronically. If we do not currently have 

an email on file for your organization, please contact the Planning and Zoning Administrator to 

provide your contact information.  

 

Dated: July 16, 2025 

Becky Dolman 

City Clerk 
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